
From: Jared Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 12:31 PM 

To: Joel Flores <Joel.Flores@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org>; Sandra Blakemore (She/Her) 

<sandra.blakemore@cityofchicago.org>; Paula Donato <Paula.DONATO@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Receipt of Gift on Behalf of the City 

  

Good afternoon Acting Comptroller Flores and Executive Director Berlin, 

  

Today, March 6, 2025, myself, Commissioner Tovar, Commissioner Blakemore and Paula Donato accepted 

the following from Constellation Energy on behalf of the City: 

  

A "deal toy"for each of us recognizing the achievement of the City's transaction with Constellation and 

Swift Current Energy which supplies solar energy from an Illinois solar farm. 

  

I do not know the precise value of the toy - "deal toys" are customary in the industry to mark major 

transactions and primarily have sentimental value.  Retail value is likely $25 or less. 

  

Best 

  

  

  

Jared Policicchio (he/him) 

Deputy Chief Sustainability Officer 

Deputy Commissioner 

City of Chicago 

Department of Environment 

Desk: 312-744-3303 

Mobile: 312-718-7769 

 

 


